Hello,

I am a mother of 5 and a childcare provider. | am writing in opposition of SB 2307. | trust the professionals in our
libraries and schools to provide equitable services and materials that fulfill the interests and needs of their library users. |
believe parentsnot the governmentshould guide childrens reading choices. | oppose any legislation that limits access to
information or undermines First Amendment rights. Our local libraries provide a huge assortment of resources for our
communities and SB 2307 would be harmful for our community especially rural towns. There is already legislation in
place that helps curate the library options to keep kids safe.

Thank you,

Heather Muscha Metcalf



